

## Local Union 97

## International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers New York State

April 26, 2022

Mr. Michael Rubino Director, Labor Relations National Grid 300 Erie Blvd. West Syracuse, NY 13202

Dear Mike:

In early April you notified me that starting May 2, 2022 the Company would be going back to "pre-COVID" for home garaging.

As you are aware, there is no agreement covering home garaging. Absent any agreement, I am requesting the Company cease and desist any home garaging until such time we can reach an agreement. In order to prepare for these discussions, I am also requesting the Company's "pre-COVID" home garaging policy.

Your attention to this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Theodore J. Skerpon

President/Business Manager

**IBEW Local 97** 

TJS/dll

cc:

B. Gayne, Vice President

R. Gosson, Treasurer

S. Sweeney, Rec. Secretary

J. Card, Asst. Business Manager

S. Givney, Asst. Business Manager J. Murty, Asst. Business Manager

C. Schneider, Chief HR Resource Officer, National Grid